
Course Delivery Name Online Mental Health First Aid Adult (17 to 18 Apr 2021)

Lead Instructor Lauren Matthews

Co-Instructor Kelly Lincoln

Please note, these are average scores based on the total number of feedback forms completed. Scores are from 0
– 10 where 0 is the lowest and 10 is the highest.

Questions Asked Average Total Completed

Confidence before 4.17 12

Confidence after 8.42 12

Knowledge before 4.33 12

Knowledge after 8.67 12

Lead instructor rating 10.00 12

Co-instructor rating 9.79 12

Likelihood of recommending the course 9.75 12

Comments

Found it very interesting to complete a course in a non-judgemental environment. It was ok to make mistakes.
Thank you :-)

I felt there was a lot to cover, particularly reading in between the sessions so quite an intense course. A suggestion
would be to split the two course days over two consecutive weekends e.g. 2 consecutive Saturdays to allow a less
time-pressured environment to complete the required modules and reading.I was disappointed to see that
Obsessive Compulsive Disorder was not referenced or discussed much during the anxieties session as it's a
heavily misunderstood disorder and this would be a good opportunity to challenge the beliefs around this disorder.

I have loved this course. Lauren and Kelly bought wonderful lived experience to the course that made it real
genuine. They were incredibly supportive of me and my needs during the course and I wouldn't hesitate in
recommending them to others who wish to take the course. Thank you.

I think that the instructors did a very good job in explaining things to us all and put a lot of work in to making it feel
like a safe environment where we could all be open and honest.

I thought the organisation of the course was fantastic, receiving our workbooks and manuals early and plenty of
resources before we start. We got given appropriate time to complete the tasks and the course was engaging
throughout. Some feedback would be to not go through every single groups answers as it was repetitive and
sometimes I would switch off unintentionally. I also felt quite drained on the evening of the first day so I liked the
happiness hour but didn't manage to complete the extra work on the evening as I just wanted to unwind. If you
don't struggle with mental health personally it can be overwhelming on the first day.Amazing course.

I truly believe this is one of the most informative and relevant courses i have attended. I feel so much more
confident on recognising when someone is in crisis and having the start of the skills required to approach and try to
assist.The facilitators were very open and genuine about their own experiences and this enabled me to be able to
be more open than i normally would as being vulnerable is something i struggle with.Following the first day, i was
exhausted and emotionally drained and had underestimated the impact it would have on me. Maybe having to do
extra work in the evening was not such a great way to manage this however i understand with Covid and the new
styles of learning we are trying to cram alot into a small space of time.Thank you so much.

Insightful and very good for lots of people to have a better understanding.



Comments

The course instructors were amazing, very knowledgable and delivered the course with compassion and empathy.
Thank you to both of the instructors for the care they shown during the delivery of the course. I will definitely be
recommending this course to my team and senior management. I have gained a lot from this.

The instructors were very lovely and delivered the course in an informative and enjoyable way

This is an excellent course - and I will definitely recommend it to a lot of other people.I would say that it is very
intense - long and a lot of reading. Some of the people in my group struggled to read the case studies and be
ready to respond to them in the time allowed in the breakout groups.And the pressure over lunch hour etc to get
the work done was a lot.I would definitely prefer to spread this course over 4 x 0.5 days as a way to manage the
workload.

Very good and smooth course throughout. In regards to the planning, books that were sent out and all the other
resources was really good and organised ! Thank you, I will deffo recommend.

Was great to be able to hear personal stories as part of the training and bring perspective and understanding.Great
to be able to practise things including the active listening. I think the course had the right amount of instructiveness,
especially when online and had the potential to be tedious.


